FREEPORT MAINE 04033
Outdoor Sporting Specialties

TEL. (207) 865-4761

Mr. Wayne Bosowicz

Foggy Mountain Guide Service
RFD #2, Box 103
Dover-Foxcroft, Maine 04426

Dear Wayne:

I have been meaning to write and thank you for
an outstanding hunt. It was truly first class and has
given us many memories we will long cherish.

I enjoyed the time spent together and the opportun-
ity to learn more about you and your operation. It was
fascinating. Your knowledge of bear and their habits and
the country you hunt were very impressive. It became
apparent, though, that much of your success is the result
of plain hard work and a commitment to giving your clients
the best quality hunt.

I can honestly say that I know very few outfitters
that take care of the details like you do. And, as you
know, those details can mean the difference between a
successful hunt and a walk in the woods.

So, for my Dad and me, thanks again to you and the
Foggy Mountain Staff for all you did to make our first
bear hunt a truly memorable one. With warmest personal
regards, I remain -

Sincerely yours,
Thomas Ac;;ji/
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